SHRINE CENTER « OMAHA, NEBRASKA

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE
TANGIER SHRINE CENTER HOSTS 41ST ANNUAL SPAGHETTI FEED

September 11, 2024 - Omaha, Nebraska — The Tangier Shrine Center is gearing up for its 41st annual
Spaghetti Feed on Sunday, September 15th, from 11 a.m. to 7 p.m. This community event offers a
delicious meal and supports a great cause.

"The Spaghetti Feed is a fantastic opportunity to come together as a community, enjoy a delicious meal,
and support a great cause," said Shriner Frank Kroupa, Tangier’s Spaghetti Feed Chairman. "We've been
hosting this event for over 40 years, and it's always a highlight of our calendar."

Attendees can indulge in a classic spaghetti dinner featuring homemade meatballs, salad, bread, and
butter. For those on the go, there is a drive-through option on the east side of the center to allow for
convenient takeout.

“More than 2,000 people each year take advantage of the convenience of drive-through pickups,” says
Kroupa. “You can get a take-out dinner without having to leave your car.”

Tickets are available for $10 in advance at the Tangier Shrine Center (2823 S. 84 St.) from 8 a.m. to 4
p.m. through Friday, September 13th. Tickets at the door are $12 per person.

Don't miss out on the hand-filled cannolis! Tangier Shriner center will be preparing more than 2.500 with
chocolate, vanilla, or lemon flavors. Cannolis are sold for an additional cost.

The fundraiser is open to the public. Proceeds from the Spaghetti Feed benefit the Tangier Shrine's
charitable activities. The event is one of the organization’s largest fundraisers each year. Payments are not
deductible as charitable contributions.

Join us for a delicious meal! Questions? Call 402-392-0404.

About Tangier Shrine: Tangier Shrine is a fraternity based in Omaha, NE, based on fun, fellowship and
the Masonic principles of brotherly love, truth and relief, and part of Shriners International. Our mission
is to support the 22 hospitals of Shriners Hospitals for Children, which provide specialized medical care
to children with orthopedic conditions, burns, spinal cord injuries, and cleft lip and palate. The spaghetti
feed provides funds for the operation of the Tangier Shrine Center, not for the hospitals directly.

Media availability: News media are welcome to come to the meatball rolling on Friday, Sep 13, at 8 a.m.
(will take volunteers about 2-3 hours to roll meatballs) or to the event on Sunday, Sep. 15.

For media inquiries, contact: Wendy Thompson (402) 515-2434 or Sandy Parks (402) 392-0404



